
     Enhancing the International Transmission of Radioactivity-Related Information
on the workers at TEPCO's Fukushima Daiichi NPP （Participation in ICRP
2023）

〇 Purpose 
  We have participated in the poster session of ICRP2023（The７th International Commission on Radiological Protection 
Symposium）which was held in Tokyo on November 6（Monday）through 9（Thursday) 2023, in order to provide 
information about our activities to the experts. 
  Our aim was to make the experts known our activities, and distribute the report “Responses and Actions” issued in our 
activities. 
In addition to providing information face-to-face on poster session, we aimed to appeal to a larger number of experts by setting 
up cards with an excerpt from the poster, and the report for experts to take home for three days. 

〇 Result 
The poster session was held on November 8 (Wednesday) from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., and the number of visitors to the booth 
was approximately 20. Over the three days, we were able to distribute 82 copies of cards and 110 copies of reports to 
participants. 

〇 Poster session 



Posters（A1 size） 



Cards（A5 size） 


